
 
 

 

Dear EK Families,  

  

We will be holding a Play Day on Tuesday June 21st (rain date Wednesday 

June 22nd). This will be a schoolwide event, where children from 

kindergarten up to Grade 5 will be participating in this full day of fun. 

There will be a balance between indoor and outdoor activities throughout 

the day and we ask that all children be prepared for the day. Therefore, 

we are asking each family to send their child to school this day with 

sunscreen on and also in their backpack to be reapplied later in the day 

(this will be independently done by each individual child), running shoes 

(please no sandals or flip flops), refillable water bottle, sunhat, and a 

change of clothes as their will be some water play.  

  

Thank you,  

  

EK Spirit Committee   
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